
 

     

 

Class News 

Nursery - have been settling in beautifully coming back and enjoying our Dangerous Dinosaurs topic so far!  
YR  - had an amazing WOW Day making Mummy Bear’s special porridge bites, creating our own bears 
    using craft materials and beginning our gummy bear experiment!  
Y1  - loved our mini Olympics event this week!  
Y2  - had a fantastic time in Mexico, and, luckily, made it back before the end of school!  
Y3  - had a brilliant WOW Day – sorry about the sugar high from the Willy Wonka chocolate bars!!  
Y4  - had a fantastic WOW Day and really enjoyed making our shields!  
Y5  - enjoyed running the Year 1 Mini Olympics this week (for 50 children!)  
Y6 - enjoyed building on their cricket skills during P.E 
 
Dear Parents, 

Welcome back!  I trust everyone had a wonderful Easter break, enjoying the sunshine and celebrations.  It has been 

lovely to welcome everyone back to school, the children have returned with great enthusiasm to get back to learning 

and the WOW day today has been particularly special, well done! 

 

A special congratulations to our fantastic school choir, who represented St Ives with pride at the recent 

Bournemouth Performing Arts Competition! Their hard work and dedication shone through in a beautiful 

performance, earning them a 'Merit' award. The judges praised the choirs artistic expression, technical skill, and 

confident delivery, what an achievement!   

 

A huge thank you to Mrs Jones for her tireless commitment in coaching and inspiring the choir. Your passion and 

expertise has helped the children grow in both ability and confidence, we are so grateful!   

 

Well done to all involved, you have made St Ives proud! 

 

Online Safety 
Making friends online can open doors to exciting new experiences - but it 
can also expose children to serious risks.  Around 19% of children aged 10 to 
15 in England and Wales have chatted online with someone they’ve never 
met face to face. This week's guide explores how young people form 
connections online and what trusted adults should know.  With expert 
advice on encouraging safer habits, spotting red flags and keeping 
communication open, it offers valuable guidance for parents and educators 
alike. 
 
PE Days for the Summer Term 

YR – Wednesday & Thursday 
Y1 – Monday & Thursday 
Y2 – Monday & Wednesday 
Y3 – Monday & Thursday  
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Y4 – Wednesday & Thursday  
Y5 – Monday & Wednesday  
Y6 – Monday & Wednesday 
 
Dates for Diary 
May 
1st   Y5 Class assembly 9.00am 
9th   Class photographs  
19th   Y6 Mini Medics 
20th   Y2 Blashford Lakes Trip 
21st   Y5/6 BSO Trip  
22nd  Y5 Enterprise Day  
23rd   INSET Day – School closed  
 
June 
2nd   Return to school 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs L Crossley  

Headteacher 

                      

  

               


